Year 4 Newsletter 8th June 2018

This week we have been focusing on descriptive writing and column addition in maths.  Next week we will be continuing with descriptive writing and moving onto column subtraction in maths.

We will also be completing our DT project in the afternoons next week.  The children will be designing and making a summer t-shirt which they will then wear on our trip to Barry Island on 23rd June (a separate letter will be sent out about this during the week). We will provide white t-shirts for the children but would appreciate any donations of spare buttons, ribbons, sequins etc you may have. 

This half term’s Own Learning project is entitled ‘Holidays’.  The children can complete a project about a holiday they have been on, a dream holiday they would love to go or about any holiday destination.  Their project can be presented however the children want e.g. on Google Slides, handwritten projects, travel brochure/leaflet or any other imaginative way.  They will present their projects to the class during the week beginning 9th July.

Diary Dates

· Thursday 21st June – Sports Day
· Tuesday 26th June – Trip to Barry Island 
· Tuesday 3rd July – Transition day to Llantwit Comprehensive (details to follow).

Thank you for your continued support.

Year 4 teachers



